

## TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG
Telephone No: 01252 322156
www.talaverajunior.co.uk
Executive Head: Mrs A Webb \* Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box

Dear parents and carers,

Important messages

School nurse workshop - Monday 8th September 2025

At Talavera, we recognise that in order for success we must work collaboratively as a team with yourselves as parents and with external providers. On <u>Monday 8<sup>th</sup> September</u> at <u>3.30pm</u> we will be holding a school nurse workshop based around the importance of routine and healthy eating.

The aim of this workshop, which is for year 3 parents, is to provide yourselves as parents and carers with support and guidance on why routines and healthy eating are such important contributing factors towards success. This workshop will also provide an opportunity for you to ask the school nurse questions around implementing routines and healthy eating.

We hope that will be able to join us for this workshop as not only will it be informative for all, but it also provides a great opportunity for us as a school to get to know all the new parents joining us. We appreciate that it is short notice. This workshop is an excellent opportunity that we have only recently been provided with.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs C Embleton-Horner SENDCo